
Dear Senator Eklund, 
  
I am submitting my testimony regarding SB 33. 
  
This aggressive proposal is not only Un-American, but positively Anti-American.  
  
That this horrific law has continued to be proposed and supported by some of our 
Ohio legislators is truly alarming. Where are the values that have made our country 
the land of the free? 
  
There are already laws that deal with trespassing and vandalism.  This bill is an 
obvious attempt to protect special interests at the expense of the health and well-
being of Ohio’s citizenry.  If passed into law, this new bill would override our basic 
rights as citizens of the United States of America.  
   
Please vote against this truly reprehensible proposal.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Drake Chamberlin 
12788 New England Rd 
Amesville, OH 45711 
 


